

September 26, 2009

To: H. Beausoleil & Sons Paving Contractors

From: Board of Directors

Greenwich Estates Condominium Association 565 Quaker Lane, West Warwick, RI 02893

Dear Sirs:

We want to acknowledge and thank you for the FINE job your firm did in repaving the driveways of our complex, the paths of our Gazebo area, and the unit walkways repaired / replaced.

The quality of the work is excellent; the speed with which it was accomplished while maintaining such quality was amazing. The courtesy to and cooperation with the Board members overseeing the project and the residents was exceptional. For the superb job done, moreover, the cost was very reasonable.

Feel free to use copies of this letter as a testimonial. The Board will be pleased to be used as a reference as well. Thank you again – firms that work like yours should get the credit they deserve!

ye makin yan dowasees saa resur kus peesto injerioj kan kan kan

Yours truly,

Greenwich Estates Condominium Board of Directors